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(Wyo.)-Casper Meeting Between NAACP And KKK Included Tight Security

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 09/03/2013 02:42 PM

CASPER, Wyo. (AP) - A meeting between a Wyoming chapter of the NAACP and an organizer for the Ku Klux
Klan is believed to be the first of its kind.

Both the Southern Poverty Law Center and the United Klans of America said Tuesday the meeting is a first.
The meeting took place at a hotel in Casper under tight security between Jimmy Simmons, president of the
Casper NAACP and John Abarr, a KKK organizer from Great Falls, Mont.

Simmons asked for the meeting following reports of KKK literature being distributed in Gillette, about 130

miles north of Casper. After the meeting, Abarr applied for membership to the Casper NAACP. Abarr says
nobody from the NAACP was asked to join the KKK.
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